
Branch Openings and Closings 

 

In compliance with the Community Reinvestment Act (CRA), 

the CRA Public File must contain a listing of branch openings 

and closings for the current year and each of the prior two 

calendar years. 

 

• We have not opened or closed any branches for the 

calendar years of 2023, 2024 and 2025 as of  

March 31, 2025. 


